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I think the complexity of the problem with intellectual property was brought to light 
when Napster was shut down and the world switched to another P2P program that 
did the same thing.  To fight P2P sharing programs, I would recommend promoting 
as much intellectual property on them as possible that is infected with some "wipe 
your computer" virus.  This would ward off down-loaders eventually. 
Fighting crime that happens over the internet will never be effective without some 
sort of international court for cybercrime.  Until that happens, taking away bits and 
pieces of rights away from the Bill of Rights is a bad idea.  I would rather see your 
organization catch no-one then to reduce the Bill of Rights in any way. 




